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Memorandum

Department of Planning and Development

Planning Division
To:

Chair Patterson and Members of the Portland Planning Board


From:

Shukria Wiar

Date:

Prepared on: February 9, 2007   



Prepared for:  February 13, 2007


Re:

University Credit Union




The University Credit Union design team and the City staff met on February 6, 2007 to discuss the B-2 design standards. Based on this meeting, the design team will redesign the project.  They have requested to be tabled in order to have time to redesign the building layout. The applicant would like to be on February 27th workshop to present the new design. 
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